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Townsend, Erle

From: lowbikes@myfairpoint.net

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 7:24 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: no EV mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This is the dumbest rule ever, people should have the option to drive the vehicle they choose, 

these power-hungry people have no business telling us what we can or cannot drive.I'm all for 

EVs but we are not there yet with the vehicle technology, nor is the power grid ready, when 

and if it is, that's the time to act, not now! 


